
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Only one more week till February Half Term; the time has flown by! 

On Monday, our quietest night of the week, boarders enjoyed a night of 

board games, including the new and improved Pictionary. This proved 

to be really challenging, leaving both Mr Jeffery and me wondering for 

quite some time! Before supper and snuggles with Slippers, the pupils 

also played twister. 

On Tuesday, the activity was spent in the art block painting tiles for the 

boarders' kitchen in house. We are delighted to expand on them 

throughout the year to give some colour and personality to an area that 

the boarders are increasingly using. 

After fixtures on Wednesday, the pupils gathered in for an evening of 
films, pool table, and Xbox while they waited eagerly for their Zuccis 
takeaway. Grayson, our youngest boarder, hasn't been feeling well this 
week, so we've recommended takeout rather than going out. I can't 
thank the boarders enough for their patience and understanding. He is 
truly blessed to have such a large family surrounding him. 

Our termly swimming pool party was fully booked on Thursday. It was 
wonderful to have such a diverse range of ages. The inflatables were 
set up, the music was turned on, and the splashing began. 
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A lot of fun! However, I believe we need to purchase some kind of net so they 
can play volleyball, basketball, and other sports. We hope you like the video of 
the action on our social media platforms, which the pupils have praised me for 
being on trend! 

A few weeks ago, we began creating some pupil artwork for the boarding 
house. They'll be displayed on the walls this weekend, so I'm delighted to 
show them to you. Similar to the hand print canvas, I am thrilled to see pupils 
recognise their own artwork all throughout the house, such as their own finger 
prints on a tree. Something so small, making pupils feel at home in our 
boarding house. 

Our first Silent Disco will be held next Thursday! Mocktails were so successful 
that they will be returning to accompany the disco! To ensure you don't miss 
out, please book in via ssmith@st-hughs.lincs.sch.uk. 

 
Have a good weekend. 
 
Best Wishes,  

Mrs Warwick-Smith 

Boarding House Parent 
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